
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/2/2010 9:26:47 AM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Brown, Carol A.'

(carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Heads Up

If you want to get involved, you can give us more money (procedurally) in our GRC. Clerical workers are 130% 
above their comparator groups.

----Original Message----
From: Brown, Carol A. lmailtoicarol.browii.@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Thursday, September 02,2010 9:26 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Clanon, Paul 
Subject: RE: Heads up

Thank you for the warning - my best guess is your instincts are correct 
- it "usually" is NOT our issue (just giving us some flexibility - in 
case)

----Original Message----
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.C0Ml 
Sent: Thursday, September 02,2010 9:24 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul; Brown, Carol A.
Subject: FW: Heads up

Carol/Paul - FYI. A letter from the IBEW local union leadership regarding our ongoing bargaining of the clerical 
contract is headed your way. I assume you guys won't want to get involved.

----Original Message-----
From: Williams, Andrew 
To: Simon, John 
Sent: Thu Sep 02 08:10:50 2010 
Subject: Heads up

Dalzell will be sending a letter to Peter signed by the heads of several women's groups (SF Commission on the 
Status of Women, SF Women's Political Committee, Equal Rights Advocates, Democratic Women's Forum) 
asking that we withdraw our two-tier wage proposal. It may already be in the mail. I urge us not to react or 
respond.

We don't do our bargaining in public.
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